
  

 

 

NOVEMBER 2020 

   NEWS 
Red for Remembrance 

On Wednesday 11th November we will use art 

and history topics across the school to help 

children reflect and remember those that have 

lost their lives serving their countries. 

For a suggested cash donation of £1 in support of 

the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal, children 

are invited to come to school wearing something 

red. Thank you for your anticipated support. 

Google Classroom 

We are sorry that for so many the Wonde Magic 

Badges have not worked at home.  They are 

working in school and enable class teachers to 

have all their classes logged on to the 

Chromebooks in a matter of seconds! 

Today, your child will come home with a letter 

that lists all their unique usernames and passwords 

for all home learning applications.  

A new Google Classroom link has been added to 

the Virtual Classroom tab on our school website. 

You will need to use this link to access Google 

Classroom. 

stmhull.org/virtual-classroom 

            Follow us on Twitter…  

See what is happening in school 

on our Twitter feeds @STM_Hull 

 

Parents Evening 

Your child’s class teacher will try and ring you next 

week (9th – 13th November) to discuss how your 

child is settling in and their progress so far.  

Remember that the phone call may come from a 

withheld number.  If the staff member is unable to 

contact you, they will try another time. 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you!  It has been wonderful to send your 

generous donations to Hull Foodbank.  In such 

challenging times, it is great to be able to come 

together and make a difference in our 

community. 

Flu Immunisation 

The Immunisation team will return to school on 

Friday 13th November during the afternoon, to 

complete the administration of flu vaccines to 

Years 3; 4 and 6. 

National Lockdown 

As we move into a new lockdown, help us to keep our 

school community safe. When dropping-off and 

collecting your child, please remember to: 

Wear a face mask 

Maintain and respect 2-metre distance from others at 

all times 

Avoid arriving too early 

Leave the school site and surrounding paths promptly 

And remember that only ONE adult should 

accompany your child. Thank you. 


